
 

Date: 25/06/2018 

To  

The principal 

SSCASCW 

Tumakuru 

 

From  

The HOD 

Department of Biotechnology 

SSCASCW 

Tumakuru 

 

Through the IQAC co-ordinator 

Respected Sir, 

  Subject: Requesting to start a certificate course 

 

With reference to the above subject, Department of Biotechnology is planning to conduct a 

certificate course on “Genetic Engineering Techniques” for Vth semester students. So, kindly 

permit us to start the course. 

 

Thanking you  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

  


